
From: Pamela C.  
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 6:41 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: City Plan Commission file # 190782 Tiny Homes Zoning File 

 

 
Dear Commissioner: 
 
My name is Pamela A. Clark and I live in the Havenwoods Community. 
This October will mark 20 years living in the area. At the time we purchased 
our home (across former Bachner Farm ) was a non-"residential zone.  
My husband and I decided  this would be a great environment to raise our 
children,and anticipate enjoying our grandchildren here.  
I love the openness of this area and the wild life it serves. 
 
 
I AM ADAMANTLY OPPOSED TO THE TINY HOMES PROJECT! 
How will this affect the PROPERTY VALUE? 
 
East side of Milwaukee would be more conducive for a Tiny Home Project, 
not a neighborhood full of children and declining home ownership. 
 
If you would like more information from me regarding my 
OPPOSITION TO TINY HOME PROJECT,please contact me. 
 
Respectfully; 
Pamela Clark 
 
 
6700 N. 60th Street 
Milwaukee,WI 56223 
 
 


